
 

 

 

 

 

July 12, 2019 

 

 

Scott Mickelsen 

President 

Dawson Community College 

300 College Drive 

Glendive, MT 59330 

 

Dear President Mickelsen: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest 

Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on June 19-21, 2019, 

concerning the Spring 2019 Ad Hoc Report of Dawson Community College. This action was taken 

after consideration of evidence, including the institution’s Self-Evaluation Report. 

 

Accreditation 

 Accept the Report 

 

Status of Previous Recommendations Addressed in this Evaluation 

 Recommendation 2 of the Spring 2015 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability Peer-

Evaluation Report - Fulfilled 

 

Future Evaluations 
 

 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability Evaluation Spring 2022 
 

 

NWCCU is committed to an accreditation process that adds value to institutions while contributing 

to public accountability, and we thank you for your continued support of this process.  If you have 

questions about any of the information in this letter, please contact your staff liaison, Vice 

President Valerie Martinez. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sonny Ramaswamy  

President 

 

SR:rb 

 

cc: Traci Masau, Accreditation Liaison Officer 


